
From; Jill Kellie 
Sent: May-04-16 6:10 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Clock Tower 

Dear Town Clerk, 

I would like to register that I am in support of the redevelopment of the Clock Tower in the current proposal. 
I would prefer that the building was going to be condominiums as I would consider retiring there, however I am okay 
with the proposal of the units being rentals. 

live very close to the proposed development and believe that this type of project is much needed to ensure vitality and 
viability to Main St and our surrounding neighbourhood. 

I agree with Anthony P and would like to paraphrase his comments: 

It good for the greater advancement of the community. 
it good for business in general. 
it will attract families and family time in the area. 
It will enhance shopping , Town spirit and growth 
The Redevelopment will create local employment. 
It will attract tax revenue. 
It makes Newmarket progressive while protecting environmental interests. 

We can always find a reason not to progress, but when businesses close up due to stagnation,when local 

businesses are already suffering and closing up due to no fault of their own, when the greater good of a Town is 
used as a political pawn for personal gain ( on both sides of the issue), I then suggest that the reason to vote no to 
this Redevelopment is, respectfully; absurd. 

Thank youl 

Jill Kellie 


